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8 July 2024  
Primary Tapestry - Reception Class  
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
 
   
Dear Parent/Carer  
   
As you are aware, in the Early Years Foundation Stage (EYFS) you have access to an online 
platform called Tapestry. This has been used throughout Nursery and Reception to share all 
the lovely learning experiences we have shared together.   
   
As a school, we regularly check the system to monitor activity and have noticed that several 
accounts have not been accessed since January. If you are struggling to access your 
account, please speak to a member of staff in the Reception class. We would like to ensure 
that you have access to your Tapestry account during the Summer Term, as this is where 
your child’s end of year report and learning journey will be published.   
   
When your child returns to school in September in Year 1, your Tapestry profile will be 
deactivated. Once this is deactivated, you will no longer be able to access your child’s report 
or learning journey.   
   
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to speak to a member of the Reception team 
for support.   
   
Yours faithfully  

       
Mrs G Johansson    Mrs V Bates  
EYFS Leads  
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